
 

 

 
NOTICE OF A MEETING FOR  

THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS 

  

The Parish of Saint Neots with Eynesbury 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
A meeting for the election of four churchwardens (being two churchwardens for the 
Parish Church of St Neots St Mary and two churchwardens for the Parish Church of 
Eynesbury St Mary, though together all churchwardens of the whole parish) will be 
held online via Zoom on Wednesday the twelfth day of May 2021 at 7.30 p.m. 
 
This meeting may be attended by: 
 

1. All persons whose names are entered on the church electoral roll of the 
parish; and 

2. All persons resident in the parish whose names are entered on a register of 
local government electors by reason of such residence. 

 
  
   

Signed  A.Paul Hutchinson       
Rector of the St Neots Team Ministry 

Chair of the St Neots with Eynesbury PCC 

 
 

Dated  29th April 2021      
 
In this Notice “parish” means an ecclesiastical parish.  
 

To attend this meeting and the Annual Parochial Church Meeting that follows, please 
email the Parish Office no later than 5pm on Tuesday 11th May at office@stneots.org 
in an email headed ‘APCM2021’ with a body text that simply says ‘I wish to attend’ 
and gives your name and home address. 
Your email will be acknowledged by return and, a Zoom link will be circulated nearer 
the time of the meeting to all who are eligible to attend. 
 
If you wish to stand for election as churchwarden or PCC member, a nomination form 
can be obtained from the Parish Office. The easiest to do this is by a separate email 
headed ‘Forms’ asking for the form (Churchwarden or PCC member) that you require. 
All nominations must be received IN HARD COPY, duly completed, through the 
letterbox of the Rectory Study no later than 5pm on May 12th. 
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